## Mr Matt Anderson PSM

Director



23 August 2023 EXEC-83-55269

Joint Standing Committee on the National Capital and External Territories
Department of the House of Representatives
PO Box 6021
R1.108 Parliament House
CANBERRA ACT 2600
Via email JSCNCET@aph.gov.au

In response to a question taken on notice during the hearing Wednesday 16 August 2023, Mr Matt Anderson, Director Australian War Memorial.

Question from Senator O'Sullivan: Number of students visiting the Memorial from Western Australia in the past financial year.

Answer: In the financial year 2022-2023 1030 students from 24 schools in Western Australia visited the Australian War Memorial.

For the financial year 2023-2024, there are currently bookings for 3236 students from 74 schools in Western Australia.

Matt Anderson